D{[].]_\Valﬂiee Office of the City Clerk Jim Owezarski
City Clerk

Rebecca N. Grill
Depuly City Clerk

October 15, 2013

Richard Lepping, Agent
Border Patrol Wisconsin, Inc.
147 S. Butler St., Suite #2
Madison, WI 53703

Dear Mr. Lepping:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 1, 2013, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for an Extended Hours
Establishment license for the drive-thru for the premises located at 2210 W. Wisconsin
Ave. (“Taco Bell #3528”) based on existing quality of the restaurant as testified to by
Alderwoman Coggs relating to non-functional restrooms at the hearing.

On Tuesday, October 15, 2013, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding the application. On that date, the Common Council adopted
the Committee’s recommendation and denied your Extended Hours Establishment
application for the drive-thru based on testimony provided by Ald. Coggs.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a
portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application
for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License
Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. OWCZA
Cigy Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 » 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukee, Wi 53202 « Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks « Website: www.milwaukee gov/cityclerk
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City Clerk

Rebecca N, Grill
Dreputy City Clerk

October 15, 2013

Robert Pyles, Agent
Macpyles Corporation
6737 N. Teutonia #B
Milwaukee, WI 53209

Dear Mr. Pyles:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 1, 2013, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for an Extended Hours
Establishment license for the premises located at 2455 W. Wisconsin Ave. (“McDonald’s”
based on aldermanic testimony and neighborhood objections.

On Tuesday, October 15, 2013, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding the application. On that date, the Common Council adopted
the Committee’s recommendation and denied your Extended Hours Establishment
application based on aldermanic testimony and neighborhood objections.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a
portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application
for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License
Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

MES R OWCZARS
ty Clerk

City Hail » Room 205 » 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukee, Wi 53202 + Phone (414} 288-2221 - Fax {414) 286-3456
Member: international Institute of Municipal Clerks » Website: www.milwaukee.govicityclerk
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Office of the City Clerk Jim Owezarski
City Clerk

Rebecca N. Grill
Deputy City Clerk

October 15, 2013

Sunsook Lee, Agent
Sake, Inc.

714 N. Milwaukee St.
Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Ms. Lee:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 1, 2013, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council to deny your applications for Class “B” Tavern and
Food Dealer licenses transfers — change of business operations to extend your hours of
operation Thursday to Saturday for the premises located at 714 N. Milwaukee St.
(“Saketumi Japanese Restaurant™) based on neighborhood objections.

On Tuesday, October 15, 2013, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding the applications. On that date, the Common Council adopted
the Committee’s recommendation and denied your Class “B” Tavern and Food Dealer
licenses transfers — change of business operations to extend your hours of operation
Thursday to Saturday based on neighborhood objections.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a
portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application
for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License
Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

)

TAMES R. OWCZAR
Cigh Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 » 200 E, Wells St. « Milwaukee, WI 53202 » Phone {414) 286-2221 + Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks » Website: www.milwaukee.gov/eityclerk
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City Clark

Rebecca N. Grill
Beputy City Clerk

October 15, 2013

Jennifer Kesler
963 Hillsdale Way
Verona, W1 53543

Dear Ms. Kesler:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 1, 2013, the City's Licenses Committee voted
to recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your application for a Class “D”
Operator’s license based on your second non-appearance despite being provided timely
notice of the hearing.

On Tuesday, October 15, 2013, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted
the Committee’s recommendation and denied your application for a Class “D” Operator’s
license based on your police report.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a
portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application
for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License
Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

MES R. OWCZ,
ty Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 + 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukee, WI 53202 « Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax (414} 286-3458
Member.: International institute of Municipal Clerks » Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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B/[ll“ lllk(‘? Office of the City Clerk Jim Owczars'ki

City Clerk

Rebecca N. Grill
Depuity City Clerk

October 15, 2013

Andrea Roberts
9617 W. Center
Milwaukee, WI 53222

Dear Ms. Roberts:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 1, 2013, the City's Licenses Committee voted
to recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your application for a Class “D”
Operator’s license based on your second non-appearance despite being provided timely
notice of the hearing.

On Tuesday, October 15, 2013, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted
the Committee’s recommendation and denied your application for a Class “D” Operator’s
license based on your police report.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a
portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application
for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License
Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

JAMES R OWCZARS
ity Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 » 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukee, W1 53202 + Phone (414} 286-2221 - Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: international Institute of Municipal Clerks » Website: www.milwaukee.govicityclerk
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City Clerk

Rehecca N. Grill
Deputy City Clerk

October 15, 2013

Alexandria Grubor
720 W. Grange Ave,
Milwaukee, WI 53221

Dear Ms. Grubor:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 1, 2013, the City's Licenses Committee voted
to recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your application for a Class “D”
Operator’s license based on your police report, a copy of which was provided along with
your notice of hearing.

On Tuesday, October 15, 2013, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted
the Committee’s recommendation and denied your application for a Class “D” Operator S
license based on your police report.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a
portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application
for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License
Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

R.C)

ES R. OWCZARS
ty Clerk

City Hall » Room 206 » 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukee, W1 53202 « Phone (414} 286-2221 « Fax (414} 286-34568
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks » Website: www.milwaukees.gov/cityclerk
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Rebecca N. Grill
Deputy City Clerk

October 15, 2013

Santino Sobelman
1333 W. LaSalle Ct.
Glendale, W1 53219

Dear Mr. Sobelman:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 1, 2013, the City's Licenses Committee voted
to recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your application for a Class “D”
Operator’s license based on your police report, a copy of which was provided along with
your notice of hearing.

On Tuesday, October 15, 2013, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted
the Committee’s recommendation and denied your application for a Class “D” Operator’s
license based on your police report.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a
portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application
for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License
Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

MES R: OWCZAR
v Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 » 200 E. Wells St. » Mitwaukee., W1 53202 + Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks » Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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Office of the City Clerk Jim Owezarski
City Clerk

Rebecca N, Grill
Deputy City Clerk

October 15, 2013

Jennie Nuell Atty. Andrew Arena
Maximum Capacity, LLC Arena Law Offices, LLC
4001 W. Fond du Lac Ave. 1110 N. Old World 3rd St.
Milwaukee, WI 53216 Milwaukee, WI 53203

Dear Ms. Nuell and Atty. Arena:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, October 1, 2013, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend
to the City's Common Council renewal with a forty five (45) day suspension of the Class “B” Tavern and
Public Entertainment Premises licenses for the premises located at 4001 W. Fond du Lac Ave. (“All Star
Sports Bar”) based on items 23-36 in the police report.

On October 4, 2013, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law,
and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal applications for the Class “B”
Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses in which the Committee recommended that the licenses
be renewed with a forty five (45) day suspension. The Committee also recommended denial of your
request to remove the 25 and older age restriction. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common
Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, October 15, 2013, commencing at 9:00 a.m.
in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee,
Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel
to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file
written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to renew
with a forty five (45) day suspension the Class “B” Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses
based on items 23-36 of the police report and to deny your request fo remove the 25 and older age
restriction.

Said suspensions of the Class “B” Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses are to be in effect

between 12:01 a.m., October 23, 2013 through 11:59 p.m., December 6, 2013,

Respectfully,

ESR. OWCZ
ty Clerk

City Hall - Room 205 » 200 E. Wells St, » Milwaukee, W! 53202 « Phone (414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks « Website: www.milwaukee gov/cityclerk
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